Wheelwright lane PA

We've got so much going on this term, we thought it we should put our own newsletter together

THURSDAY 8th JUNE

Its disco time again, entrance is just £2 and we have the famous table top shop, where everything is just 50p!For children's safety we ask that you drop your child off at the school's main entrance and collected them from the parents' entrance at the end of the disco.

First disco 5- 6pm – Reception, year 1 and 2

Second disco 6.15-7.15pm - year 3,4,5 and 6

MONDAY 12th June 6pm

The next PA meeting we will be mainly sorting the 80th celebration and making sure we're ready for the fathers day gift giving on 16th June and touching on Sal's Shoes and other bits and bobs. Hope to see you all there

FRIDAY 16th JUNE

It's Father's Day, Sunday 18th June, we will be sending out letters today (Tuesday 6th June) the children will have a choice of 3 gifts to choose from, one for dad, one for grandad and one choice for their significant male which will be neutral, the gift will cost £5, the chosen gift will be sent home on the 16th JUNE with a handwritten tag from your child.

FRIDAY 7th JULY

All we ask in return is bring a bottle of ANYTHING!

so check those cupboards, we need your sealed bottles, it can be anything from a bottle of squash or a bottle of moet!! we really don't mind!

so in the morning just send your child/ren in to school normal time in NON-UNIFORM with a bottle. They will be used at the 80th celebration in the old favorite... the bottle tombola!

SUNDAY 16th JULY 11-3pm

The 80th is starting to come together nicely, but we still need your help, we you to ask if the groups you attend or your child/ren attend would like to take part and promote themselves and gain new members, local bands, or if you would like a stall £5-10, just let us know what you want to sell.

Find us on FACEBOOK wheelwright lane pa welcomes friends and family